
April 23, 2025 

Sent by email to: samdblake@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is sent to verify that the individual listed below has successfully completed the respective NBRC 
examination(s) and holds the corresponding credential(s) issued by this Board.  Additionally, the National Respiratory 
Care Disciplinary Database* has been scanned and no disciplinary actions have been found pertaining to this individual. 

Verification of credential(s) received by email should only be considered official if sent directly from the NBRC.

SAMUEL D. BLAKE
*******6958

Credential Exam Date Valid Thru**
CRT 8/5/2022 1/31/2030
RRT 8/19/2022 1/31/2030 Registry #: 192325
RRT-ACCS 1/24/2025 1/31/2030

Please feel free to contact the NBRC at service@nbrc.org or 913.895.4900 if you require further information.

Sincerely,

Lori M. Tinkler, MBA, ICE-CCP
Chief Executive Officer

*NOTE:  The National Respiratory Care Disciplinary Database contains reports of final disciplinary proceedings/decisions, and as such, 
proceedings/decisions have been voluntarily reported by state agencies.  The NBRC has no responsibility and assumes no liability for the accuracy of the 
information reported by the state agencies.  In addition, not all state agencies may elect to report.  It is the obligation of the reporting agencies to 
update any reported information.  The reported information may have changed and not yet been updated prior to the date of this report.  You should 
take no action based solely on this report.  Any reported disciplinary actions should be independently verified by you by contacting the reporting agency 
(i.e., state agency,  NBRC).

**Credentials expire on the above date and will not be recognized as valid if this individual does not complete the Credential Maintenance Program 
requirements. Credentials earned prior to July 1, 2002 do not expire and the individual is not required to participate in the Credential Maintenance 
Program.
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